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Upcoming	Events	
August 
August 10   Board Meeting 
August 13-16  Camping, Group Campground Philpott Lake (pg 2) 
August 22   Annual Keith Martin Float, Smith River (pg 2) 
September 
September 24-27 Camping, Group Campground Philpott Lake (pg 2) 
October 
October 16-18  Creeper Trail bike trip (pg 3) 
January  2021 
January 8-10  Tentative Snowshoe Trip 
January 22-25  Timberline Mountain Ski Trip (pg 3) 
February 2021 
February 6-13  Long Distance Trip to Jackson Hole, WY (pg 4) 
February 26-28  Tentative Snowshoe Trip 
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August 13-16 (tent sites available) 
September 24-27 (tent sites available) – corn hole tournament and cookout on 

September 26.    
GROUP CAMPGROUND PHILPOTT LAKE 

 

 
 

TENT	SITES	AVAILABLE.		CONTACT	DAVID	MOORE	IF	INTERESTED.	

Keith Martin Float  -    August 22nd 
Bring your kayak or canoe or rent from Smith River Outfitters 

and float from Tensbury Drive to Marrowbone Creek. 
Put on the water at 11am.  Dinner following the float, location 

TBD 
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CREEPER TRAIL BIKE TRIP 
October 16-18 

 

Staying in 2 beautiful cabins  

Biking 17 miles, downhill, of the Creeper Trail 

2 couch spots available 

TIMBERLINE MOUNTAIN TRIP 

       January 22-25 

Timberline Mountain is reopening under new management this 
upcoming winter.  It will feature brand new lifts (one 6 person high 
speed lift and a 4 person high speed lift).  We have secured a 
beautiful house RIGHT ON THE SLOPES with a hot tub overlooking 
the slopes!   

All bedrooms are taken but we have 5 floor spots available.  Bring 
your own air mattress and bedding.  

Contact David Moore if you’d like one of these spots. 
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LONG DISTANCE TRIP 2021 
JACKSON HOLE, WY 

February 6-13 

               

More details to come soon.  Contact David Moore if you 
are interested in this trip. 
 

2020 Lake Party was a blast! 

 
 
 

 
CONGRATULATIONS LEE HUSSY!  $54 winner in the 50/50 
Debra Compton could have won $562 in LOTSKI but wasn’t in 

attendance…..    
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 AND NOW A WORD FROM OUR PRESIDENT… 
 
Hey everybody!  I hope you are all enjoying your summer, so far, and that 
you'll join us for some of the upcoming outings. In the meantime I hope that 
you're getting out on the water, putting some miles on some trails, or just 
being active.  
Be well, 
Tonya 
 
 
We still have a few T-shirts for sale.  Contact Fran Brooks if 
interested: 
276-734-5296 
We have 4 small, 1 Medium, 8 large, and 4 X-large left. 
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MEET OUR OFFICERS! 

President:  Tonya Judd    VP:  Fran Brooks 

Secretary:  Patsy Moore    Treasurer:  Winston Edwards 

Trips:  David Moore     Website:  Marti Phillips 

PR:  Fran Brooks     Outings:  Ian Hogg 

Newsletter:  Rachel Parks    Membership:  Terry Davidson 

At Large:  Dennis Reeves    At Large: Jay Blair 

 

	

Blue	Ridge	Ski	and	Outing	Club 

P.0.	Box	3784 

Martinsville,	VA	24115	
	


